
United Utilities Vyrnwy Aqueduct Maintenance Programme 
Update on our proposals in your area 

 
Following on from our previous communications in April, we are writing to provide you with an 
update with regards to our Vyrnwy Aqueduct Maintenance Programme. 
 
Since the launch of the Vyrnwy Aqueduct virtual exhibition webpage, we have continued to develop 
our proposals from the feedback received and we have worked closely with local stakeholders and 
landowners to confirm the feasibility of our proposals. We are now in the process of submitting 
planning applications for a number of our access points off the highway into private land and two 
applications have been submitted within Tiverton and Tilstone Parish. The applications that we have 
submitted include highway access applications along Tilstone Bank Road and Lodge Lane, and we 
anticipate that you may hear about these applications from the local council within the next few 
weeks.  
 
Prior to our main works in 2023, we will be carrying out some advanced works from September 
2022. This will mainly involve preparing our new access points and carrying out some ecology 
surveys which will enable us to begin the main works from next year. The information on our virtual 
exhibition website is being updated in line with the most recent project progressions: 
https://uuhub.co.uk/vyrnwy/, which we would encourage you to share with the local 
community.  The latest updates can be found in the Malpas to Tarporley section of our exhibition. 
 
VAMP Stakeholder Team 
United Utilities 
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